
West Detroit Boulevard Closures Begin Tuesday, June 

6 

West Detroit Boulevard between Doris and Ryan avenues will experience 

road closures with lane detours beginning Tuesday, June 6. During this 

time, crews will be performing roadway construction and pipe work. The 

road is expected to re-open by Tuesday, June 20. 

Traffic will be detoured along the following routes: 

• North and southbound Untreiner Avenue traffic will detour to Devane 

Street; 

• Westbound Detroit Boulevard traffic will detour to Cherry Avenue to 

Devane Street; 

• Eastbound Detroit Boulevard traffic will detour to Untreiner Avenue to 

Devane Street to Cherry Avenue; and 

• Maple Woods Circle will detour to Maple Woods Drive, back to Maple 

Woods Circle, back to Untreiner Avenue 

If other roadway closures are necessary or work is delayed, another notice 

will be issued.  

A formal Maintenance of Traffic Plan was submitted to and approved by the 

Escambia County Transportation and Traffic Operations Division for 

approval on May 25, 2023. Chris Davis, contractor's representative, was 

responsible for the submittal of the approved MOT Plan and has a valid 

certificate for Advanced MOT training. 

 

 



 


